
CIRCULAR TO PARENTS 

CONVENT OF JESUS AND MARY  

INTERNATIONAL SCHOOL KHARGHAR 

(ICSE SECTION) 

 

                                                                                                         June 11th, 2020 

Dear Parents, 

This is to inform you that the Management of Convent of Jesus and Mary 

International School, Kharghar, has decided to commence Online Teaching for this 

Academic Year 2020-21, due to the Pandemic of the Corona virus.  

This will continue till we begin our normal School routine. School commences on 

June 15th 2020 for Prep II to Grade VII.  For Prep I it will begin from June 22nd 

2020. 

Phase I :  PREPARATION:  Before commencing the actual Online Teaching for the 

Pre-Primary i.e. (Prep I and Prep II) classes, the School will prepare the children 

by sending worksheets on the various subjects to revise the Content before the 

sessions begin. Grades I to VII and also Prep II will receive their worksheets from 

June 15th onwards and Prep I from June 22nd onwards till their Online classes 

begin. 

Phase II: ONLINE TEACHING:   Online Teaching will commence from June 29th 

onwards for Prep I to Grade VII. The time-table will be sent to you accordingly.  

Parents please note seriously that it is the combined responsibility of both the 

school as well as the Parents in the Academic formation of our students. Please 

monitor your children while they work and take an active interest in their learning. 

Though we understand that it is a difficult and challenging time for all of us, with 

the number of casualties on the increase day by day in our State of Maharashtra, 

we need to continue to focus on the education of our children. Our Teachers are 

doing their best to cooperate and cope with the changes and expectations as this is 

also a new situation for them. Nonetheless, we are open to learning and to change 

as the need arises. For the school to run smoothly, and in the interest and 



development of your child, I earnestly request you to please co-operate with us all 

through this time of crisis.  

With regard to the Report Cards of the children from Prep I to Grade VI of the 

Academic Year 2019-2020, they are kept ready in the School Office.  You will be 

informed when to collect it from the office. (kindly collect only your own child’s 

card). Please make sure to clear all your School dues well in time, (before you 

collect the Report Card,) to enable the Management to defray its expenses. You 

will also be informed of the Re-admission of Prep II going to Grade I depending 

on the situation of the state. 

Thank you Parents for your support and co-operation. Please take care of each 

other in your home and of yourselves as well and stay safe. Remember to pray 

daily to God for the safety and healing of our world and of all suffering humanity.   

God bless you. 

Sr. Angela Raposo RJM 

Principal 


